
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION COMMUNICATION 
 

DATE: October 9, 2024 

FROM: Shannon Montgonery, Town Secretary 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider a proposal for Christmas Lighting at the corner of FM 407 and 
McMakin (Old Town) in an amount not to exceed $6500. 

SUMMARY: 

Staff requested a proposal for the lighting and life-sized four-person seated sleigh from its current vendor.  
The vendor was able to keep the cost at the same price as the previous year at $6500.   

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends approving the proposal and moving forward with scheduling install. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Proposal 


